
Subject: OOHA in-person Forum
From: Orange Orchard <hoa@oohaboulder.org>
Date: 9/1/23, 10:02 PM
To: johncdean@aol.com

Hello everyone,
Well, these governance document changes have stimulated more discussion than we’ve seen in
a long
time in our the neighborhood.

To give us an opportunity to talk together – we’ve booked the City Church, 2801 Jay Rd. for an
in-person forum on Sept.13, 7:00pm. This meeting will be for reviewing the process, comparing
the existing documents with the proposed ones, and the need for changes. Kelly McQueeney,
the attorney who specializes in Colorado HOA law that we've retained to advise us in the
process will be there, as will board members, and most of the governance sub-committee who
helped navigate and write, and re-write the changes. We hope you will join us. Christine Mullen
is making cookies to share!

This will be an open, moderated discussion. We are a community and intend to further build
our community through this process. This board that I’ve served on for 8 years is solidly behind
doing what’s best for the neighborhood, as I am. Thank you for the many ways you’ve
contributed to the positive experience I’ve had on the board, along with my fellow board
members.

Hope to see you there!
Lisa Jensen
VP, OOHA Board
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